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Transparency reporting obligation for public sector employees with highest remunerations
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The presentation describes a new report which has been imposed to every public employer in France 
regarding its employees with the highest remunerations. This obligation is at the crossroads of 
remuneration statistics and human resources management, driven by the request for transparency of 
the policy makers.
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The opinions expressed in this document represent the authors’ points of view and are not necessarily 
shared by the European Commission (Eurostat).
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